

Dear WSG Owners:

Due to Covid-19, the Weathersfield Service Group VI Board of Directors has decided to conduct a mail-in Annual General Meeting rather than the usual in-person meeting. The packet you will be receiving in October will contain all the information you need to vote on the new directors. We will include committee reports, the financial reports, and the biographies of the owners running for the Board. Once you receive this packet, you will have the opportunity to address questions to the Board and committee chairs. The ballot and any questions you have MUST be submitted by October 31, 2020. The Board will provide responses on the website by November 6, 2020. Although we are not holding an in-person meeting, the Board still needs to have a quorum to elect two new directors; therefore, please submit your ballot and questions promptly. Please know that the WSG Board of Directors is working to make sure that this mail-in Annual General Meeting is a success and that all homeowners have an opportunity to make their concerns known and have their questions answered. The Board thanks you, in advance, for helping us reach this goal.

Sincerely,

Peggy Akers WSG Community Manager On behalf of the Board of Directors WSG